
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( ~ ) _ 

FROM: Michele Turner, Deputy Borough Clerk ~\ 

DATE: February 16, 2021 

RE: Ordinance 2021-05: Authorizing the Negotiated Lease of Office Space 
at the Western Emergency Service Area Fire Department, Ninilchik 
Station (Mayor) 

The Western Emergency Service Area (WESA) board addressed the ordinance. 
Please amend the last Whereas clauses to read: 

"WHEREAS, the Western Emergency Service Area Board at its regularly 
scheduled meeting of February l 0, 2021 recommended approval 
by unanimous consent." 

Thank you . 




